
 

From Mrs. Grellner… 

Happy New Year!  I hope you all enjoyed Christmas break and are stay-

ing safe and warm on these snow days.   I am looking forward to seeing 

everybody back in the building! 

Today is the last day to order Lorenzo’s for our PTO special lunch on 

Tuesday, January  14.  I’ve included a list of who has already ordered  in 

this same email. Orders will be closed and the list printed for Lorenzo’s 

on Wednesday morning. 

I hope that you all received the text and email alerts regarding the 

snow days.  Please let me know if you  did not. 

How is this happening already?!  Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school 
year will open this week.  You will be receiving an automated re-
enrollment e-mail invitation through the FACTS SIS system when it is 
opened.   A FAQ’s sheet is included in the same email as this news-
letter. 

Please note...If you are enrolling a sibling that will be new to St. Am-
brose, you must first fill out an application for that student.  After you 
apply for this student, let me know immediately.  I will approve your 
application and send you through to enrollment.  Please do this before 
January 26, 2025 when applications open for new families. 

Applications for the Today and Tomorrow Educational Foundation will 

open on  January 21.  Go HERE for more information. 

Applications for St. Ambrose Parish and School grants are available in 

the FACTS enrollment packet. 

Teachers have been working on report cards. I am so grateful for their 

time working on this over Christmas break!  Watch for them to open in 

FACTS at the end of this week. 

 

 

Ambrose Advisor 

                                                                                           January 7, 2025 

Upcoming Events… 

1/14 PTO special lunch 

1/20 No School—MLK Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Snow Day!  

Please be safe and stay 

warm! 

 

 

https://ttef-stl.org/

